
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:        Dr. Al Roberts, Superintendent  

FROM: Felicia Starks Turner  

RE:        School Recognition Application 

 

 

DATE:  September 5, 2012 

  

 

District 97 is required to submit a School Recognition Application (see attached sample) for all ten 

District 97 schools. The applications, as completed by District 97 administrators, verify that all District 

97 schools comply with the School Code, and State Board of Education Rules. The Board of Education 

will be asked to approve the applications for the 2012-2013 school year during the September 27, 2012 

meeting.  

 

As of today, the 2012-2013 School Recognition Application is not available. ISBE is expecting to have the 

application available by the end of this week or early next week. Although there is a delay in the release 

of the application for the current school year, the September 30 due date will not be extended. ISBE 

recognizes that some school districts will have the school recognition application approved at a School 

Board Meeting in October. 

 

 

Attachments: Sample School Recognition Application  
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